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On February 25, 1993, Insp. G. Boucher (L), 
and C/Supt. T. Ryan (R), were arraigned in 
court before D/Chief D. Fermoyle, Nepean 
Police (seated), playing the role of Justice of

On June 3, 1993, S/Sgt. J. Royal, NCO i/c 
Forensic Identification Unit (second from 
right), represented "A" Division at the annual 
Law Enforcement Torch Run. He is seen here 
with P. Dnistrianskyj, Agriculture Canada, and 
two unidentified Carleton University security 
officers.

the Peace, as part of the 1993 Crime Stoppers 
"Jail or Bail" event, which raised $80,000. 
Identity of acting prosecuting attorney 
unknown.

BIRTH To Reg. No. 36941, Cst. J.J. Tremblay - 
and his wife, Sonia, a daughter, Marie s 
Mélodie, on June 22, 1993, at Gatineau, I 
Québec.

"A" Division
Headquarters — Ottawa, Ontario

Cst. D. Amyot, Explosives Unit, and PS dog 
"Jocko" taking a break before their next per­
formance during Winterlude 1993.

Photo by Cst. W. Russett

On March 1, 1993, Reg. No. 44513, Cst. D.B. 
Attfield was sworn into the Force by Insp. J.R. 
Lang, OIC, Staffing and Personnel Section, 
assisted by Cpl. J.G.C. Simard, Recruiting Unit.
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